
 

 
  

Marysville City Council Special Work Session  
February 22, 2024 

Marysville Opera House 
 
Call to Order 
 
Mayor Nehring called the special meeting to order at 9:05 a.m. 
 
Present: 
 
Mayor:  Jon Nerhing 
 
Council: Councilmember Peter Condyles, Councilmember Mark James, 

Councilmember Tom King, Councilember Kelly Richards, Councilmember 
Steve Muller, Councilmember Kamille Norton, Council President Michael 
Stevens,  

 
2025-2026 Biennial Budget – Preliminary Review 
 
Finance Director Jennifer Ferrer-Santa Ines provided a presentation of the financial forecasts 
through future years.  Councilmembers reviewed the information and asked questions about 
revenue and expenditure assumptions.   
 
Departments provided a summary of their priorities and also provided information regarding 
budgetary needs. 
 
 
House Bill 1105 Update 
 
Community Development Director Haylie Miller presented an update on HB 1105 and potential 
impacts or concerns for the City.  She also provided information regarding legislation the State is 
considering relating to parking regulations. 
 
Lunch Break from 12:00 to 12:45 p.m. 
 
Waterfront Artwork 
 
Parks, Culture and Recreation Director Tara Mizell provided a presentation on potential 
replacement of the missing sculpture at Ebey Waterfront park.  Council discussed options for 
selecting the replacement art. 
 



 
 
Council toured the new Police Evidence Building at 10118 Smokey Point Blvd. 
 
Executive Session 
 
Executive session commenced at 2:40 p.m on the following subjects: 
  
Personnel – Performance of a Public Employee 
Potential litigation relating to eminent domain actions. 
Real Estate Negotiations: two matters: 

(a) One matter involving the sale of a city property. 
(b) One matter involving the exchange of a city property for an alternative property. 

 
 
Executive session concluded at 4:04 p.m.  No action taken on any of the above-described items. 
 
General discussion ensued on city business. 
 
Adjournment 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:40 p.m. 
 
Approved this 11th day of March, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 


